
SAPA BOARD MEETING: MARCH 4TH, 2013 
 
Role Call of Board Members 

 Board Members Present: Nathan Roby, Cimone Philpotts, Ama Nyame-Mensah, Jennifer 
Lazo, Jennifer Nichols, Rachel Linstead-Goldsmith, Allison Rice, Matthew Parkhurst. 

 Board Members Absent: Kathryn Lonczewski, David Barnes. 
 

 
Agenda 

1. SAPA Award Updates 
 
 
Meeting called to order  
 

I. SAPA Officers convened after the adjournment of the General Meeting on Monday, March 4th, to 
discuss the Student Association of Policy and Administration (SAPA) Award. 

a. Officers wanted to make sure that the “spirit” of the award remained intact. 
b. As a result the following amendment was made to the award: 

i. SAPA Officers are NOT eligible for the SAPA Award. 
c. The full write up for the award is as follows: 
 

Student Association of Policy and Administration (SAPA) Award 
SAPA will annually confer an award in recognition of exemplary service to a student of the School of Public 
Policy and Administration (SPPA).  The award is to show appreciation to a single student, or students, for 
dedicated service within the student association.  Student nominations will be reviewed by the SAPA Board 
and should be received by March 1.  SAPA Officers will decide which nominations are passed on to the SPPA 
Recognition Board by March 7.  Students must be currently enrolled at SPPA and in good academic standing 
with the University.  Nominees will be evaluated on service within SAPA, the community, and their ability to 
raise the status of the SPPA.  This award comes with a monetary value not to exceed $500.  SAPA Officers are 
not eligible for the SAPA Award. 

 
 

Meeting adjourned  

 


